
 

 

 

New Year’s Day Levee 2023 

 

Her Honour the Honourable Antoinette Perry, 
Lieutenant Governor of Prince Edward Island 
invites you to Her New Year’s Day Levee on 

Sunday, January 1, 2023 from 10:00 am until 11:30 am 

at Government House, 1 Terry Fox Drive, 

Charlottetown, PEI. 

***Masks are required*** 


